Annual Meeting Recap

The 183rd Annual Meeting of St. Paul’s Episcopal Church took place on January 22, 2023 and began with the Holy Eucharist. Copies of all reports are available on the parish website: www.stpaulschurchflint.com and then click on the link for the Annual Meeting. Fr. Don presented his Annual Address and it is available on the Annual Meeting page as well. 

Zan Milner and Heather Gagnon were elected to three-year terms on the Vestry. 

Four members were elected to serve as delegates to the 2023 Joint Convention of the Episcopal Dioceses of Eastern and Western Michigan. The convention will be held in Saginaw: Dr. Tom Shriver, Patrice Shriver, TaMara Oertel, Edythe Peake.   Carole Davis was elected as an alternate delegate. 

Maggie Hart, Barbara Mannor, Rebecca Bennett, and Jan Bugbee were presented plaques and huge appreciation for their service. Barbara was the Senior Warden and Becky the Junior Warden for the last two years, Maggie was elected Treasurer and then later elected to fill a vacancy on the Vestry, and Jan served as the Vestry clerk for the last year. 

A number of members were presented “Body Builder” certificates as a way to thank them for their love of St. Paul’s, and their grace-filled ministry among us. 

Following the Annual Meeting, the Vestry met and elected Walt Peake as their Senior Warden for 2023. Tina Morrison was elected as Clerk, and Jan Bugbee was elected as Treasurer. A Junior Warden was not elected as none of the vestry members present felt they could serve. The election of a Junior Warden will take place at the February meeting. 

The Vestry decided to meet on the 4th Wednesday of each month at 7:00 PM.
